
 
 

 

 

 

 

December 2019 

 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

We are delighted that you are interested in our new Individual Needs Assistant posts.  Post 1 is to initially 

support a year 6 child in the morning and a year 2 child over lunchtime and into the afternoon.  Post 2 is 

to support a year 2 child in the morning and lunchtime. 

 

St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School is a “good” school and was describe as “warmly inclusive” in the 

September 2018 OFSTED.  Our cohort is diverse which is wonderful but it can bring its challenges at time. 

We have a higher than average percentage of BME, Disadvantaged, EAL and SEN pupils but they mostly 

make progress in line with all pupils. 

 

Please read the Job Description and Person Specification carefully and tailor your application to reflect these.   

However, above all, we are looking for someone that will fit into our small school team and work hard within 

a dedicated and caring school community.  Support and training will be provided for the right candidate. 

 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed – we recognise this is just as much about you finding the right 

place to work, as it is about us finding the right person for the role at St Bartholomew’s CE Primary 

School.  Please make an appointment via the school office – we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Katie Blood 

Headteacher 


